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June 18th 2020 
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
 

*************************************************************** 
     

      Port directive for rat guards 
 
 

Valued Customer, 
 

Please find attached the Harbour Master’s port directive for rat guards. Vessels 

berthing in all ports of the Republic of Djibouti are now required to equip 

themselves with rat guards for mooring operations. This directive issued by the 

International Maritime Organization (IMO) aims to limit the exotic rodents and 

protect the ecosystem. 

 

All shipping agents are asked to ensure strict compliance with this directive and 

to equip themselves accordingly. Failure to comply with these provisions will 

result in the application of sanctions to be determined by the Harbour Master's 

office. 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 


